
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Helping with Maths 
 
Over the next few weeks, we are holding a 
variety of maths workshops for parents and 
pupils together.   
 
Although your child will come home with 
more details nearer the time of their 
workshop, I thought it might help with your 
planning and diary if you can see the dates 
now. 
 
EYFS 
Date: 7th February  
Time:  8.55 – 9.55am – Lower Hall 
 
Year 1 –  
 
Year 2 – Willow & Sycamore 
Date:  Thursday 25th January 
Time:  8.55 – 9.55am – Lower Hall 
 
Year 3 - Birch 
Date: Friday 26th January 
Time:  8.55 – 9.55am – Lower Hall 
 
Year 3 - Ash 
Date: Friday 2nd February 
Time:  8.55 – 9.55am – Lower Hall 
 
Year 4 - Cedar 
Date: Tuesday 6th February 
Time:  8.55 – 9.55am – Lower Hall 
 
Year 4 - Elm 
Date: Friday 9th February 
Time:  8.55 – 9.55am – Lower Hall 
 
At these workshops, you will have the 
opportunity to work with your child and leave 
with maths apparatus, or ideas that will 
really help your child learn; please try to 
come along. EYFS at their workshop will be 
focusing on phonics and reading, not maths.  
 
Kind regards, 
Hazel Pulley 
Executive Head Teacher 

 

                       

    

 

 
 

 
  

 
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

    Friday 19th January 2018

 
50p PER DAY BREAKFAST CLUB 

 
Please check your child’s book bag, letters 
were sent home on Thursday, spare copies 

are available from the school reception.   

DOJO COMMUNICATION 

Communication through Dojo is purely for discussion around a 
pupil’s good learning.  If you have a concern about anything in 
school, this must be sent to or spoken about at the school 
office.   

Your worries or concerns will then be directed to either the 
class teacher or a member of the leadership team as 
appropriate, as soon as possible. 

SCHOOL NURSE 

Our school nurse will now only be available in school once a month, 
unfortunately due to workloads within the NHS. 

She will be in school on Tuesday 23rd January, from 9.30-11.30am. 

If you have any concerns regarding your child and would like to 
discuss them with her, then please contact Mrs Chatwin who will 
make an appointment to suit. 

PARENTS’ EVENING 

Tuesday 30th/Wednesday 31st January 

Information of booking days and times will be going home with 
pupils at the beginning of next week.  It is important to check 
your child’s book bags on a daily basis. 


